

Ref: U:\HOY\7\Creative 17 October 2016

Dear Parent,

On Monday 7 November a company specialising in study techniques will deliver a workshop to Year 7 students entitled 'Creative Approaches to Learning'. The presentation will be delivered five times across the school day to enable students to work in small groups. Each workshop will last for one hour.

The presenter will also deliver an early evening workshop to parents and students. The evening will introduce study skill techniques designed to equip Year 7s with tools to aid them through Key Stage 3. In order to gain the most out of the evening it is essential that parents and students attend together. The evening will start at 5.00pm and will finish at approximately 5.45pm in the School Hall.

The company only offer parent and student workshops as early evening sessions and unfortunately we are not able to offer a later start time.

I would be grateful if you could return the reply slip by Tuesday 1 November to indicate that you have received the letter.

Yours sincerely,	
Mr J A Dixon	
Deputy Headmaster	
××	
Return to: Form Tutor or email admin@kings.lincs.sch.uk	by Tuesday 1 November 2016
Pupil's Name:	Form:
<ul> <li>I would like to attend the Year 7 'Creative Approaches to on Monday 7 November at 5.00pm in the School Hall.</li> </ul>	_earning' workshop with my son [ ]
Parent's Signature:	Date: